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 Cleves Coffee          
Mornings: 

(9:00—9:30) 
 

17th April  
School opens 
 
18th April 
Phonics Screening 
 
20th April 
EYFS Phonics 

 
25th April 
Positive Behaviour 
Strategies 
 
27th April 
Early Help Support 

 
 

2nd May 
Attendance 
 
4th May 
Cleves ‘Come Dine With 
ME’ 

 
 

————————— 
 

Dates for your        
diary: 

 
8th May 
School Closed 
 
 
9th—12th May 
Year 6 SATs 
 
 
22nd June 
Big Breakfast 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the term draws to a close, I wish to thank you all for your ongoing support. It has 

been a very successful term at Cleves with many of the children making significant  

progress  in their learning..  I ask that all children continue to read over the  Easter 

break as this is the best way to prepare them for the Summer term.  

Next term is a busy term with many activities taking place including Year 6 SATs. It is 

really important that children do not miss out on any school days in the new term 

unless it is absolutely essential.  All staff will be keeping a close eye on attendance in 

the new term.  

Thank you to all the parents and carers that attended our spring shows. I am sure 

you will all agree that the children managed to give us that spring feeling. 

Newham are hosting an extensive programme of events and activities to keep our 

young children entertained and safe. Please visit the Newham website to find out 

more about  what’s on offer including booking details, dates and venues.  

On behalf of SLT and myself, we wish you all a safe and fantastic Spring break and I 

look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 17th April!   

This week Cleves held its annual spring shows. Parents all agreed that the mu-

sic recitals and shows managed to put a smile on all our faces. Well done to 

all the children who sang their hearts out, you made us all extremely proud. 

 



  

Attendance News! 
Well done to 4K for having the highest attendance this week of 96.3 % 

 
Please make sure that your children come to school everyday and on 
time! If your child is unwell or won’t be in school, please contact the 

school office before 9:00am. 
 

Next Coffee 
Morning 

 

18th April- 
Phonics               
Screening 

Stars of 
the week 

 

Fiza-NOAM 
Zubayr-
NOPM 

Mujtaba-
NMAM 
Safira-
NMPM 

Matteo-RE 
Aizah-RE 
Safat-RL 

Khadeja-RL 
Akif-1J 

Hafsa-1J 
Han-2A 

Yunus-2A 
Zaynab-2H 
Maliyah-3S 
Faizah-3S 
Ayesha-3B 
Kaidon-3B 
Fawad -4K 
Ruqaya-4K 

Muaj-5T 
Yunus-5T 
Shan-6H 
Zayn-6H 

Sarrinah-6J 
Mahsein-6J 

This week in Reception we have been            
exploring different plants and flowers. The 
children have been reading the book ‘ Sam 
Plants a Sunflower'. They had the                                           
opportunity to plant and grow their very own 
sunflower seeds and cress. The children have 
used their observational  skills to draw tulips 
and sunflowers. By using what they knew, 
they were able to create different shapes and 
effects to create different parts of their plants. 
Just like Sam from the book, they                         
understood how important it is to look after 
our plants. They made sure that every                
morning their plants had been watered in                
order for them to stay alive and well. 


